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MEMORANDUM 

 

To: Caleb White, Business Advocate, Common Sense Initiative Office 

CC: Joseph Baker, Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office 

From: Loretta Medved, Policy Analyst 

Date: April 30, 2024 

Re: Summary of conversation with Department of Aging 

 

On January 30, 2024, the Ohio Department of Insurance (the Department) conducted a meeting 
with the Ohio Department of Aging via teams. During this conversation we reviewed the 
comments previously submitted by Aging. It was determined we would accept the suggestions that 
updated terminology surrounding dementia.  and benefited senior citizens, while balancing the 
Departments adherence to the National Association of Insurance Commissioners (NAIC) model 
act.  

The Department is grateful for the time and expertise Aging provided. 

If you have any questions, please contact Loretta Medved at 614-644-0239 or 
Loretta.Medved@insurance.ohio.gov. 
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MEMORANDUM 

 

To: Caleb White, Business Advocate, Common Sense Initiative Office 

CC: Joseph Baker, Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office 

From: Loretta Medved, Policy Analyst 

Date: May 17, 2024 

Re: Response to CSI Review – Long-Term Care (OAC 3901-4-01 and 3901-4-02) 

 

On May 10, 2024, the Ohio Department of Insurance (the Department) received the 
Recommendation Memorandum (CSI Recommendation) from the Common Sense Initiative 
Office for rule the packages containing the following rules; 3901-4-01, and 3901-4-02. 

The CSI Recommendation stated that the office does not have any recommendations regarding 
this rule package, and therefore should proceed with a formal filing of the rule package. 

At this time, the Department plans to move forward with the filing of this rule package with the 
Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review. 

If you have any questions please contact Loretta Medved at 614-644-0239 or 
Loretta.Medved@insurance.ohio.gov. 
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